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Day Time Service Intention
Saturday 11% 6 pm Mass Private Intention
Easter 2 10 am. Mass Private Intention

# | 11.30am | Infant Baptism
Monday 13% 930am | Mass Mary Ludlow +
Tuesday 14t 6.15 pm | Mass Private Intention
Wednesday 15t | 9.30am | Mass Private Intention
Thursday 16% 930 am | Mass Bob Haynes Birthday Anniversary ®
Friday 172 930am | Mass Private Intention
Saturday 18t 6 pm Mass Private Intention
Sunday 19th 10 am Mass 5. Luke’s Parishioners

Daily Confessions will be available from 20t
April, after Mass. Saturday before Mass as
usual

Baptisms and Marriages By appointment

Last week’s Coilecﬁon £1,288.55. Thank you.

—Fr.Isidore is in Rome form Mon. to Fri. e

retreat. Fr. Colin will cover wekday Masses.

Servers We would benefit from more young
people to serve Mass. If you are interested
contact Fr. Isidore.

Mass Cards are available in the porch. Please
return with the date required.

The Union of Catholic Mothers A.G.M. will
take place in the Parish Centre on Monday
April 20% beginning at 7.30 pm. Non-members
are welcome. If you wish to be a member,
contact the president, Veronica McKenna, or
the secretary, Sue Smith or Fr. Isidore.

Prayer Requests The Poor Clares at
Harwarden are very grateful for the support
shown them by S. Luke’s parishioners, and
our parish is always remembered by them in
their prayers. To request a private prayer
intention, ring 01244 531029 to leave a
message, or go to www.poorclarestmd.org
and click on to “if you would like us to pray’

Weekend Retreat at Noddfa. The annual
retreat will be from early evening Fri 15t - Sun
17% May Inclusive cost c. £90.00 Come for a
reflective weekend in beautiful surroundings.
For more detail please contact: Pauline Stitt on
07749013320 or nrspstitt@gmail.com

Our sick/house bound Please pray for: Ann
Croppes, Jonn and Shirley Kavanagh, Mary
Roberts, Mary Robinson, Kath Bate, Mary
Williams, Lorna Nuttall and Josie Holmes.

NB: Please let us know if you know of anyone
who needs to be added and if anyone wants a
name removed from the list.

Parish Secretary We need someone to assist Fr
Isidore with Administration, clerical duties
and preparation of the weekly newsletter. This
would be for two mornings a week from 10
am to 1 pm on a Wednesday and Friday.
Anyone interested should be able to type and
have previous experience of clerical work. The
Parish will discuss appropriate remuneration.

Parish Register If you wish to be included on
the Database please complete the form to be
found in the porch. .

Dementia A workshop takes place on
Thursday 16™ April at the Princeway Health
Centre from 11 - noon, for anyone caring for,
or in touch with dementia patients. Further
Information from Marie Birkenhead on 740784




